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Power of Positive Parenting keynote at forum 

The Power of Positive Parenting is for every parent who ever wondered: “Why 
does my child do that?”  

Soon the answers will be revealed, the Member for Keppel and Assistant 
Education Minister Brittany Lauga said today. 

Ms Lauga will be hosting the second free forum as part of the Palaszczuk 
Government’s Positive Parenting (Triple P) Programme which aims to arm 
parents with the best tools to be the best possible parents. 

“This forum helps you understand the reasons kids do what they do, so you can 
guide their behaviour – and see more of the behaviour you like, and less of the 
behaviour you don’t like,” she said. 

Ms Lauga said Triple P International would receive more than $696,000 to 
expand its Program from the Palaszczuk Government to deliver the new 
modules until 30 June 2023. 

“Parents all want to do the best job they can, but more parents than you might 
think would like a bit of extra support and information to help them parent,” she 
said. 

“I hosted a strawpoll on my Facebook asking parents to nominate their 
preferred topic for the forum, and the Power of Positive Parenting was the most 
popular.” 

“The forum will be delivered by psychologist Dr Michael Herd who has worked 
with children and families as a teacher, guidance counsellor and psychologist 
for more than 30 years. 
 



“In addition to his training work at Triple P he works one day a week in private, 
where he has a particular interest supporting families with children on the 
Autism Spectrum.” 
 
 Ms Lauga said the forum will be held at the CQUniversity from 6pm on April 7, 
2020. 

 

Register here: https://www.facebook.com/events/134700407845819/ 
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